
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/24/2014 11:19:13 AM 
To: mp6@cpuc.ca.gov (mp6@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fwd: Reportable Gas Incident - Earthquake in Napa County 

FYI 

Brian K. Cherry 
PG&E Company 
VP, Regulatory Relations 
77 Beale Street 
San Francisco, CA. 94105 
(415) 973-4977 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Chang, Charles" <CYC8@pge.com> 
Date: August 24, 2014 at 11:06:06 AM PDT 
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify 
<DCSTSG3sIiiciden.tNotify@exchatige.pge.coM> 
Cc: "Wong, Daniel (GE&O)" <D2WN@pge.com>. "Barlow, Joe" 
<J6B5@pge.com>. "Miramontez, Nancy" <NWMl@pge.com>. Gas Ops 
A&RM Regulatory Compliance <G3sOpsSPRegul3toryCompli3nce@pge.coM>. 
"Holtkamp, Philipp" <PEHE@pge.CQM>. "Souza, Kevin F" <KFS8@pge.coM>. 
"Harden, Lorene R" <LRW5@pge.coM> 
Subject: Reportable Gas Incident - Earthquake in Napa County 

At approximately 0320 hours on August 24, 2014, a magnitude 6.0 earthquake 
struck the Napa County area. PG&E has received and responded to customer 
odor calls and calls from Fire and Police agencies throughout the morning. 
PG&E has confirmed and remediated damages to a number of service risers at 
addresses throughout the Napa area (approximately 5 instances as of the time of 
this notification). No major outages in natural gas delivery have been confirmed. 
No injuries or fatalities resulting from issues with PG&E gas facilities have 
been confirmed. PG&E is reporting this to the DOT and the CPUC based on 
operator judgment of the significance of this event. 
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Charles Chang 

Regulatory Compliance 

Gas Operations [ Pacific, Gas and Electric 

6111 Bollinger Canyon Rd, BR1Y4B, San Ramon, CA 94583 

Office (925) 328-5727 

Mobile (925) 323-7773 

SB GT&S 0340966 


